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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 10, 1976 

Dear Sandy: 

I know how bad you must feel following the 
event that occurred when I was in Ohio 
campaigning. So that you can have a happy 
reminder of my vis it rather than the memory 
you now have, I thought you might like to have 
the enclosed memento. It comes with my 
warmest.wishes to you always. 

Sincerely, 

Miss Sandra Snyder 
401 Clough Street 
Bowling Green, Ohio 43402 
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